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We are grateful for NM/OSHA for protecting our employees however we are a delivery service and
for the most part we are less than an hour for a rooftop delivery but there are times where it may
take an hour or more and feel this rest break period chart would greatly impact not only the cost but
incur more safety risk for our employees while having to remove fall protection and utilize a ladder
more often putting them at a higher risk for injury or potential death. While we strive to protect our
employees we don't want to put them in more harm.


